
19 August 2019 
 
Resignation of Cllr Roy While 
 
Cllr Roy While (Melksham Without South) has resigned from his position as a 
councillor due to ill health.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Cllr While for his dedication to 
Wiltshire, first as an officer of West Wiltshire District Council, and then as a district, 
county and unitary councillor.  
 
For matters relating to the Melksham Without South division, please contact 
committee@wiltshire.gov.uk in the interim.  
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